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From: Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD HOBBS OCD
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 3:13 PM
To: Ben Stone (ben@sosconsulting.us) Sif If ?®Uf
Cc: Catanach, David, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD
Subject: OWL Maralo Sholes B #2 RECEIVED

Ben,

30-02L5-o9BO(d

I am approving the C103 I received from you today. After discussing the recent profile with Director Catanach, please 
move forward with the cleanout of the 50' of fill and re-run the injection profile. The condition of approval is that the 
profile be completed and copies to the Santa Fe office by October 7. 2016. At this time OWL will not receive a formal 
letter stating these requirements. This email will be used as notice. Please pass this information to your contacts at 
OWL.
Thanks.

Maxey G. Brown

OCD District 1 Supervisor

575-393-6161 ext. 102
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